
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Standon Bowers Meeting  

Monday 14th February  

 

World Book Day  

Thursday 3rd March 2022 

 

Standon Bowers 

14th March - 16th March 2022 

 

Reception Height and Weight 

Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February Half-Term  

21st February - 25th February  

 

Easter Break  

11th April - 22nd April  

 

May Half-Term  

30th May - 3rd June  

 

May Day  

Monday 2nd May  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 6th June  

 

Summer Break  

19th July - 2nd September   

 

 

 

 

28th  January 2022 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars  100%     Busy Bees 100%   

Terrific Tigers 98.85%      Charming Cheetahs 95.90% 

Perfect Panthers 98.28%            Learning Lions  94.17% 

Super Squirrels 99.09%  Brilliant Badgers 93.24%   Wise Owls 98.40%        

The winners for last week are well done! 

 This terms Whole School Attendance is 97.34%  

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Please remember that the office email address is now admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk  

The out of hours covid email is covid@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

Covid 19 Information  

We will alert you when there are Covid case in classes via text and request that any close contacts lateral flow test for 7 days 

following exposure.   

More information can be found on the website, on the ‘close contacts’ letter. 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Close-Contacts-Parent-Letter.pdf 

To report any positive cases out of school hours, please email covid@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk  

Standon Bowers  
 

On Monday 14th February there will be a Standon 
Bowers update meeting for Y4 parents.  

 
This will take place in the Brilliant Badgers class-

room at 3:30pm. 
 

Please ensure that any outstanding payments are 
made via ParentPay by the end of the day today.  

 
 

Young Voices 2022 

We have now been  informed that our 
Young Voices  concert has been                  
re-scheduled to 26th May 2022.   

Purchased tickets have now been           
transferred to the new date and the  venue 

will change the date of each concert so 
that the old ticket will be valid for the new 

date. 

We will keep you informed of any new      
information as we hear. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Swimming  

Year 4 swimming sessions will start next Friday 4th February up until 8th April.  

Children will need two towels,  a swimming cap and a swimsuit or trunks. 

Please be reminded that earrings can not be worn.  

A reminder that any snacks brought into school for break times need to be healthy snacks, 

not chocolate or crisps. 



Theme of the week 

Story Telling  

School Meals 

We are on week 2 of the lunch menu next week. 

House Points  

Mars - 275 Jupiter – 285 

Earth - 291  Saturn - 189 

This weeks winners are EARTH 

    

Star of the week 

 Little Ladybirds - Harper Williams 

 Clever Caterpillars - Neve Challinor 

 Busy Bees - Jackson Whalley 

 Terrific Tigers - Oakley Roden 

 Charming Cheetahs - Skylar Bibby 

 Perfect Panthers - Millie Carr 

 Learning Lions - Polly-Anna Bailey  

 Super Squirrels - Alanah McGregor 

 Wise Owls - Indie Timms 

 Brilliant Badgers - Elora Dawson 
                 

Rainbow Reader 

 Little Ladybirds - Eva Ridgway 

 Clever Caterpillars - Evelyn Taffs 

 Busy Bees - George Deakin 

 Terrific Tigers - Madison Hanley 

 Charming Cheetahs - Libbie Patterson 

 Perfect Panthers - Luca Byrom 

 Learning Lions – Mason Peake 

 Super Squirrels - Mailli Holley 

 Wise Owls - Rhys Patterson 

 Brilliant Badgers - Anthony Hazell 

Phonics Superhero 

 Little Ladybirds - Harrison Copeland 

 Clever Caterpillars -  Rowan Clulow 

 Busy Bees - Neveah Dickerson 

 Terrific Tigers - Iris Guest  

 Charming Cheetahs - Harry Stanway 

 Perfect Panthers - Bodhi Hayhurst 

 Learning Lions - Evie Carlisle  

TT Rock Star 

 Super Squirrels – Matthew Merrill  

 Wise Owls - Anneliese Roberts 

 Brilliant Badgers - Majka Kulbida 

 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS  

 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a      
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest:- 

Max Biddulph, Harry Hughes-Moore, Teddy Casewell, Isabelle Barber, 
Oscar Lear, Pippa Robinson, Lacey Totton, Evie Carlisle, Grace Hudson, 

Archie Allen  

ParentPay  

Please ensure you are keeping up to date with          

payments for club, school meals and wraparound via 

your ParentPay account.  

Any debts over £20 result in loss of use of school        

facilities.  

If you require an activation letter or any payment bar-

codes please  contact the school office.  

Head Lice 

Head lice are very common in young children and their families. 

They do not have anything to do with dirty hair and are picked up by head 
to head contact. 

Can we ask that you regularly check your child’s have we have had some 
isolated cases recently.  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

Kool Kids 

Please ensure you are booking in advance by Thursday for the 

week ahead.   

If your booking pattern is consistent and required                           

continuously, weekly bookings are not necessary. Please email all booking 

requests to admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk.  

Children’s News  

A huge well done to Miley Atkinson on her       

amazing opening performance of her dance 

show yesterday.  

We wish you the best of luck in the next couple of 

shows.  



Updated Covid Guidance  

You may be able to end your self-isolation period before the end of the 10 full days. You can take an LFD test from 5 days 
after the day your symptoms started (or the day your test was taken if you did not have symptoms), and another LFD test 
on the following day. If both these test results are negative, and you do not have a high temperature, you may end your 
self-isolation after the second negative test result. 

Report your LFD test results after taking each test. 

You should not take an LFD test before the fifth day of your self-isolation period, and you should only end your self-
isolation after you have had 2 negative LFD tests taken on consecutive days. You should stop testing after you have had 
2 consecutive negative test results. 

This guidance also applies to children and young people who usually attend an education or childcare setting. 

Examples of when to end self-isolation if you have had COVID-19 symptoms or have received a positive COVID-
19 test result 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result

